
From: Raid (Ray) Jamil <rjamil@hamilton-anderson.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 8, 2022 8:03 AM 
To: Jennifer Ross <rossj@detroitmi.gov>; Historic District Commission (Staff) <hdc@detroitmi.gov> 
Cc: Rainy Hamilton <rhamilton@Hamilton-Anderson.com>; Ashley Packwood <apackwood@clc.build>; 
Cory Wingelaar <CWingelaar@Hamilton-Anderson.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: 7441 Second Avenue - Re-submission for re-roofing and window replacement  
 
Hi Jennifer, The corre sponding dime nsions for the new windows on the first and se cond floors are 1 ¾” . Please re fer to attache d file. For the a nswer of the se cond question, re fer to table below: Note that the windows dividers for the existing  
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Hi Jennifer, 
 
The corresponding dimensions for the new windows on the first and second floors are 1 ¾” . Please 
refer to attached file. 
 
For the answer of the second question, refer to table below: 
Note that the windows dividers for the existing windows are muntins. While the dividers for the new 
windows are simulated. 
 
Let me know if you have any other note. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

 
 
 
Raid [Ray] Jamil, RA,OAA,NCARB, LEED Assoc 
Architect 
313 887 6316 d 
313 964 0270 p 

 


